
 

Check us out on the web http://www.voiture1379.com 

Check out the Grande du Missouri web site http://www.grandedumissouri.com  

 

 

Voiture 1379 Communiqué for April 2024 
 

PLEASE DO NOT WEAR ANY 40 ET 8 REGALIA TO ANY POLITICAL EVENTS 

 

Membership is currently at thirty six (36) out of thirty six (36) 2024 membership year ( 

our numbers are shrinking rapidly). 

As usual membership is life blood of any organization so let’s get out there and find new 

members to help support the Forty and Eight and its programs. 

 

Bring your fundraising ideas – this helps support our programs  

Fundraisers will need everyone’s participation for it to be successful. 

 

We currently have one nurse in training, if you know any other nurses that may like a 

scholarship. We have a simple application for the locale scholarship. 

 

Now is a good time to start keeping track of your hours, miles, and dollars spent doing 

various activities through the year so your information can be added to the Voiture Programs 

reports that are reported to the Grande Directures so they can add them to their reports to 

Nationale for the year end totals.  Remember that anything you help with can be added to the 

reports since you are a Voiture militaries always. 

Soon it will be election time again, so if you are interested in holding an office or be a 

director of one of the 40et8 programs for the locale please let the current officers know your 

interest. 

 

 This month’s Promenade will be on April 24
th
 at Post 61 – Kansas City – With meal at 

18:00 HRS followed immediately by the Promenade. 
 

Thank you for your service to Our Great Nation, your service to the 40et8 through Voiture 1379. If 

we all work together we can and do make a difference. 

 Robert C. Emery, Correspondant Locale, Voiture 1379 

http://www.voiture1379.com/
http://www.grandedumissouri.com/

